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Jeff,

Please review this draft to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I have
modified, in some cases, the language provided to me by the Wisconsin Newspaper
Association in order to comply with drafting standards.  I have inserted a few notes into
the draft; please review these notes and let me know if you would like any changes to
the draft.  When the draft meets your approval, please let me know and I can have it
changed to introducible form.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−8906
E−mail:  peggy.hurley@legis.wisconsin.gov


